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OSCAR President

From: OSCAR President <president@oscar.org.au>
Sent: Friday, 13 July 2018 15:25
To: 'Michael Whittaker'
Cc: 'mail@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au'
Subject: 19 July 2018 Ordinary Meeting confidential sessions

CEO’s response: 
 
I apologise for not providing a response  - it obviously slipped through the gaps due to my A/L. 
11.5.1 was an item that involved a proposed land acquisition that may have included monetary amounts and if 
the report was available in the public domain it could prejudice councils negotiating position to achieve a  best 
value outcome. 
 
As an aside , I hope you and your members have noticed a reduction in confidential items at SCC . 
The confidential items are now mainly reports on commercial negotiations involving our complex region making projects 
and property acquisitions. 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Whittaker 
 
In light of our previous correspondence I would like to formally request the additional information you indicated you 
would provide in relation to the Confidential Session/s scheduled for the 19 July 2018 Ordinary Meeting of Council: 
 
11.5 LIVEABILITY AND NATURAL ASSETS 
11.5.1 CONFIDENTIAL - NOT FOR PUBLIC RELEASE - PROPOSED LAND ACQUISITION, MAROOCHY 
RIVER 

 

Best wishes …  

Greg Smith 
President, OSCAR 
(Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents) 

T: 0417 577 881 
E: president@oscar.org.au 
W: www.oscar.org.au 

 

 
 


